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2022 National Night Out

The National Night Out event is on Tuesday, August 2 from 5 — 9 p.m. The Duluth Police Department will again try and make it
to every neighborhood party!

“Our greatest strength is the community we serve with,” said Chief Mike Tusken. “National Night Out gives our officers an
opportunity to enhance and build relationships in the neighborhoods in which they serve.”

Duluth Police Officers will be participating in neighborhood block parties throughout the city.

If you are interested in hosting a block party in your neighborhood, please complete and submit the form on the Duluth Police
Department’s website prior to Tuesday, July 12. You're also encouraged to stay updated on DPD’s website for a complete list
of events. https://duluthmn.gov/police/community-policing/national-night-out/
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